
 
 

   

 

 

 

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 

 

LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No 115 OF 2023 
 

Our Ref: TM/PYD/303/77 Vol III 

 

 

04 July 2023 

 

 

Further to Local Notice to Mariners No 114 of 2023 regarding Under 18 Regatta 

races in Rinella Bay - 2023 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners and the general  

public that further to Local Notice to Mariners No 114 of 2023 regarding Under 18 Regatta 

races in Rinella Bay - 2023, there will also be training sessions, within the same area, 

between Wednesday 5th July 2023 and Friday 7th July 2023. 

 

Due to the above, any vessel which is within the designated area, which includes all 

Rinella Bay, must be removed from Wednesday 5th July 2023 to Friday 7th July 2023. 

 

All conditions and advice mentioned in Local Notice to Mariners No 114 of 2023, will 

remain valid and will also apply on these days. 

 

 

Chart affected: BA 177 

 


